
Friday 15th November 2024

Message from our Headteacher 

Anti-bullying Week all next week – please send children in 
odd socks.

Tuesday 19th November 9.00am: Harmony Class Assembly. 
Please come and support your child on their very first class 
assembly.

Wednesday 20th November 3.15pm – 4.45pm: Open Event 
for Prospective Parents … please spread the work to family, 
friends and neighbours with pre-school ages 

Thursday 21st November 9.00 – 10.30am: Family Learning 
Morning. Our first of the year and a fantastic opportunity 
for parents to share classroom time with your child. Please 
head to the front entrance of school after dropping off your 
child if you would like to take part.  

Monday 25th – Thursday 28th November: Scholastic Book 
Fair (more details to follow in due course).

Friday 29th November: Inset Day

Monday 2nd December: Christmas Tree Service 

Please note, all important dates up until Christmas are also 
on the calendar on the Berry Brow website.

Reminders
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Our students have thoroughly enjoyed their first 2 sessions 
of learning cricket with Jordan from Yorkshire Cricket Club. It 
is not only great exercise, but also great fun and they have 
been learning lots of new skills along the way.

Dear Parents/Carers,
What a busy week we have had in school with an even busier week to come. 
Our children looked fabulous today dressed up for Children in Need. Thank you for supporting this worthwhile charity.
Thank you for your feedback on our parents questionnaire. It’s always lovely to receive positive feedback and the staff 
really appreciate that their hard work has been acknowledged. The survey closes this weekend.
Next Thursday we have our first Family Learning Morning which will start after drop off once the children are in and 
registered. Please come into school and wait in the hall.
At this time of year, there are always lots of bugs, coughs and colds going round. Keep encouraging your children to use 
tissues and wash their hands carefully. We know when children are poorly it’s always a hard decision as to whether to 
keep them at home, but please do try to send them in. Ensure your contact numbers are up to date and if we have any 
concerns we will always ring you. 
Next week we are celebrating ‘Anti-bullying week’ with assemblies and class activities sharing its importance, and we 
ask that the children wear odd socks in support of this. 
Wishing you a restful weekend,
Miss Blackburn

Cricket  
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Children in Need
PROUD AWARDS
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This week’s winners are …

Proud Pupil of the Week:

Star – Jude Gregson

Shine – Harriet Vickers

Inspire – Edie Calvert

Harmony – Sophia Letherland

Ambition – Eva Mealor

4 R’s Award: Elodie Clark 

Attendance Award: Ambition

Least Lates Award: Harmony

DOJO Award: Ambition

This week’s overall attendance: 90.98%

Unfortunately, we have had a lot of illness this week but 

we hope all of the poorly people get better very soon and 

that we have a much healthier week next week. Please do 

not forget that you can still send your child to school with 

a cold. 

We have had a truly ‘dotty’ day today for Children in Need. It has 
been wonderful to see so many bright, colourful and dotty outfits 
and we have raised £120.00 so far for this fantastic cause. We have 
been doing many fun Pudsey Bear related activities including 
Pudsey artwork. 

Diwali Workshop

Weather Forecast :

There is a yellow warning for snow and ice for 
Monday/Tuesday next week.  We are only just on the edge 
of the warning so things may change over the weekend. 
Please make sure your child has a warm coat, hat and 
gloves. Please also make sure the office has your up to 
date contact details too. 
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